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I am fortunate enough to have been 

awarded a full scholarship for my 

master’s programme. This support 

has played an essential role in 

making my academic pursuits 

financially feasible. I am grateful 

for the opportunity it provides.  

Regarding the cost of studying in 

the master’s programme I have 

chosen, the scholarship covers tuition 

and a portion of living expenses 

which significantly reduces the 

overall financial constraints. It 

allows me to focus on my studies 

and contributes fully to the academic 

community without the added stress 

of extensive financial concerns.  

Under Erasmus Mundus Programme 

for NOHA Joint Master’s there is 

only 1 scholarship currently being 

awarded for the Central Asian 

region.  

For more details on Erasmus+ 

scholarship for NOHA read: 

https://www.nohanet.org/masters 
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